
 

I am a resident of Point Arena. Thank you so much for your engagement with the community, 

especially over the past few weeks in your transparency around the budget. Thank you also for 

proposing the Citizens Advisory Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight.  

 

While I know this will not create a fully balanced budget, rather than sacrifice general 
fund allocations to cover overtime that wasn't budgeted for, I would ask that at a 
minimum, the Sheriff's new hire budget be eliminated for the 2020-2021 fiscal year, and 
overtime spending capped.  
 

I look forward to seeing how this work progresses! 

 

Lee 

 


